
 

This year, our theme for Book Week was Roald Dahl. Throughout the week the children 

participated in a Charlie and the Chocolate Factory dance workshop and we completed lots 

of exciting activities linked to Roald Dahl. 

On WBD children brought to school their unwanted books and we sold them for 10p. 

Everybody went home with a pre-loved book and we raised £43.20 in the process. 

    

On World Book Day many teachers and staff dressed up as characters from Roald Dahl books. 

   

   


